
 
 

 
March 19, 2024 
 
Mr. John Cunningham  
Executive Director  
ARM of Minnesota  
P.O Box 211542  
Eagan, MN 55121  
 
 
Re: [HF 3378] Proposed Modifications to Minn. Stat. § 169.869 
 
Mr. Cunningham:  
 
We agree with ARM’s belief that the State’s interpretation of Minn. Stat. § 169.869 does not align 
with the statute’s original intent. 
 
Therefore, we support the language proposed in HF 3778 that seeks to better capture the original 
intent of this statute.   
 
Please let us know if there is anything we can help with in your efforts in this matter.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel J. Labo, P.E. 

Executive Director 


